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Introduction 
 
This has been a quiet period for the DXAC Committee with no substantial issues or 
assignments. 
 
DX and Other Issues 
 
DXAC Committee members wish Southeastern Division DXAC Representative Bob 
Alphin, K4UEE, co-leader of the 2006 Peter I Island dxpedition and his team good luck 
as they begin their journey to Peter I island on February 6, 2006.  Peter I island is one of 
the top 5 most wanted DX entities.  
 
The DXAC will continue to solicit feedback from the DX community on current DX 
issues and pass those opinions on to the P&SC and ARRL staff.  We remain ready to 
discuss and make recommendations on any matter or issue referred to the DXAC by the 
P&SC or Board of Directors. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jim O’Connell, W9WU 
Chairman, DX Advisory Committee 
Central Division Representative 


